J Police Conduct Oversight Commission
350 S. Fifth St. = Room 239
Minneapolis, MN 55415

Minneapolis gl

City of Lakes www.minneapolismn.gov

June 10, 2015

In Re: DOJ Body Camera Grant Application

This letter is meant to serve as a memorandum of understanding between the Police Conduct Oversight
Commission (PCOC) and the Minneapolis Police Department (MPD) in regards to the MPD use of body
cameras.

MPD and PCOC agree that the PCOC will assist in the full implementation of a body camera program by
soliciting public feedback and other comments in regards to the use of the cameras, the accompanying
body camera policy, and any other related issues the PCOC determines is pertinent to implementation of
the body camera program for the City of Minneapolis.

Sincerely,
ANDREA BROWN TRAVIS GLAMPE
Chair Deputy Chief of Professional Standards

Police Conduct Oversight Commission Minneapolis Police Department



